
Bumblebee Class 
1st half of spring Term  

Key Dates

This half term we will be exploring Traditional Tales and how these have been passed down through
generations. Please can you upload a photo or send a message on Seesaw to let me know your
favourite traditional tales as a child.

We will also explore how we can make a perfect chair for Baby Bear to sit on, how we can make
different sounds using our bodies and instruments, and how we can create a collage of the seasons. 

Our topic 

Thursday 5th January- Start of Term

Friday 13th January- Stay and Read

Monday !3th February - Parent Meetings

Wednesday 15th February- Parent Meetings

Friday 17th February- End of Half Term

Please remember to check in with Seesaw for updates on
learning in the classroom.  It is always lovely to get your
comments on what the children are doing both at home

and in school. 

Phonics/reading
As we move through the next term children will be continuing with phase 3 sounds.  Our main focus will be
on digraphs and trigraphs as these are a little trickier! Please keep up the fantastic reading, practising of
green word cards and tricky words. Please let me know if you need any further support using the reading
lenses. 

Please keep reading
books and diaries in
your child's book bag
so we can read with

them in school. 

pe days
Our PE days will be Mondays and Tuesdays. We are very
fortunate to have a gymnastics coach on Tuesdays this

half term!

Maths

subitising  
addition within 10
number bonds to 5 and 10
comparing numbers to 10

This half term we will be looking at:
pattern
pairs
length and height 
spatial awareness


